Holly Littlefield
Winterport

I am Holly Littlefield, a Winterport, Maine resident. I urge you to vote OUGHT NOT
TO PASS on bill LD 1045. Universal health care will decrease competition in the
insurance and health care industries. This will result in poorer quality of care, and
increased cost to the health care consumer. Please vote NO on this important bill.



